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Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week, children have been 

having the opportunity to gain 

positions in our new pupil leadership 

teams such as house captains, eco 

captains and head of class. It’s 

been great to see so many children 

standing up and giving speeches so 

clearly and articulately to the rest of 

the class. I look forward to meeting 

the winning candidates! 

Lost property- there seems to be a 

growing amount of lost property 

handed in or placed in the lost 

property area, some of which hasn’t 

been claimed since last term. Please 

make sure you check to see if any of 

your child’s lost clothing has been 

handed in there.  

Lastly, please remember that there is 

a staff training day on the 24th of 

February which is the first day back 

after half term. Children are back in 

school on Tuesday 25th February.  

As always, I wish you a fantastic 

weekend. 

James Wright 

Head of school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 & 6 Tennis Competition 

 
Our boys and girls had a great time with the 

other 29 teams at the Year 5 & 6 Tennis 

Competition. Our Red Team managed to finish 

second too! Our children loved it! 

Diary Dates 
Tues 28 January 

Year 2 Reading Workshops @ 8.50am 
Wed 29 January 

Year 2 Black Country Museum Trip 

 

Parkfield Choir Supports Heartlands Hospital 

Christmas Appeal 

 
On 16th December 2019 the Parkfield Community 

School Choir took part in a fund raising event to 

raise money to buy presents for people who were 

in hospital over the Christmas holiday season. 

 The children sang at the entrance of Heartlands 

Hospital where they collected an amazing £387.97! 

A certificate of appreciation was sent to the 

school to thank the children for their efforts. 

 We are so proud of our children! 

 

100% Attendance Autumn Term Winners 

Ayaan 4KM 

Adaam 2J 

Aman  6K 

 All three children have won an Amazon 

Kindle! 

Attend school every day and you could also 

win this prize! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Walk to School 

Well done to everyone that is making an 

effort to walk to school. We have seen a big 

increase in the amount of pupils making an 

effort to walk to school!  

Your new badges will be delivered this week! 

 

 

 

 

 

Match Attax Cards             

Please be aware that children are not allowed to bring 

Match Attax cards to school.  Any Match Attax cards 

found on school premises will be confiscated. 

 

 



   

 
    

 

 

  

   

 

  

  


